GOVERNMENT OF SAINT LUCIA
DEPARTMENT OF FINANCE
CUSTOMS & EXCISE DEPARTMENT

NOTICE
NO. 07 OF 2020

DELIVERY OF CARGO

IMPORTERS ARE HEREBY NOTIFIED THAT DUE TO THE CURRENT SITUATION
WITH THE COVID-19 VIRUS AND THE CORRESPONDING IMPACT ON THE
ECONOMY, YOU ARE REMINDED THAT ALL GOODS DELIVERED OUT OF
CUSTOMS CHARGE MUST BE ACCOUNTED FOR.

IN THAT REGARD, ONLY MEDICINES, MEDICAL SUPPLIES AND EMERGENCY
GOODS WILL BE RELEASED ON PRE-DELIVERY. IMPORTERS ARE ALSO
REMINDED THAT ALL DECLARATIONS MUST BE ENDORSED BY THE
AGENCY(IES) MAKING THE REQUEST FOR CONCESSIONS AND TAX RELIEF
PRIOR TO THE DELIVERY OF GOODS.

KINDLY BE REMINDED THAT WITHOUT PROPER ENTRY, GOODS WILL ONLY
BE CLEARED BY WAY OF A “DEPOSIT ENTRY” AS STATED IN SECTION 26 AND
27 OF THE CUSTOMS (CONTROL AND MANAGEMENT) ACT, CAPS 15.05 OF 2008.

PLEASE BE GUIDED ACCORDINGLY.

fa Moxtoute (Mrs.)
COMPTROLLER OF CUSTOMS (AG.)

March 26, 2020
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